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Having practiced real estate law in private practice at Arnold & Porter and as General Counsel for 
Hilton and Walker & Dunlop over the past 35 years, it would be an honor and a privilege to serve my 
fellow board members as a representative in this community.  I support strong programing and 
networking opportunities for fellow members, and hope to represent your interests in the 
Community.   

 
 


